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Dec. 4
th

, 2011 

 

Good Evening, 

 

This is Greg Norton, Principal of Lorne Middle School, here with a few announcements regarding upcoming events 

@ your school for the week of Dec. 5
th

   
–
 Dec. 9

th
 . 

 

Lorne Middle School is providing a value-add to the Saint John Community in the form of a free professional 

speaker series – Part II. The second guest speaker of the 2011/12 school year is CST. Brian Kelley – Saint John 

Community Police Officer. CST. Brian Kelley will be providing a presentation on the topic of ‘Youth in Conflict 

with the Law’ on Monday, December 5
th

 @ 6:30 – 7:30 p.m. There will be time at the end of the presentation for a 

Q&A period. Light refreshment will be provided. 

 

Dr. Tassone will be delivering a “Dangers of Smoking” presentation on December 7
th

, to the entire student body at 

Lorne Middle School. Dr. Tassone has agreed to deliver her message as part of our increasing emphasis on school-

wide wellness at Lorne Middle School. 

 

Female students who have submitted signed consent forms will receive their 2
nd

 shot as part of the HPV 

Immunization clinic at Lorne Middle School on Thursday, Dec. 8
th

. 

 

Lorne will hit the hardwood in an away game vs. SJBKE on Monday, Dec. 5th. Come out and support your phoenix 

during exciting basketball action at SJBKE. Tip-off is @ approx. 3:30 p.m. 

 

Many thanks to Coles Bookstore, McAllister Place for the hospitality in hosting a delegation of students on 

Thursday, Dec. 1
st
 to purchase over $1100 of book for the Lorne library as part of the Indigo Adopt a School 

program. Many thanks are also extended to all those who donated books for making this possibl 

 

The annual ONE Change North End Christmas party will take place on Saturday, Dec. 10
th

 @ 2:00 p.m. Access to 

the event can be had through the NECC. Don’t miss the great holiday community event. For more details contact the 

ONE Change Office @ 635-2035 

 

The ONE Change YIP operates daily after school programming and regularly scheduled evening programming. For 

more information on how to get your son and/or daughter involved with this free youth programming call the YIP 

office @ 657-2408. 

 

For a complete list of the weeks activities & future events please refer to the December edition of the Lorne 

Newsletter or visit us on the web @ www.lornems.nbed.nb.ca . If you have any questions or concerns regarding the 

before mentioned announcements please call the school office @ 658-5351. 

 

Thank You & Have a Great Week, 

 

Greg 
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